
15th November 2019 

This week has been anti-bullying week – thank you for your support with the odds socks this 
really helped the children to engage with the theme.  The children have thought lots about 
how change starts with us.  We have explored how to deal with bullying and the impact it can 
have on all involved.  Here is a link to the Anti-bullying Alliance website should you want any 
further details: https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2019-
change-starts-us 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths, we have continued with addition and subtraction.  Our focus has been looking at 
fact families and using the inverse to check our answers. The children have then applied 
their knowledge to solve problems.    

In English, the children have been learning about the past and present tense and how the 
verb changes depending on which tense is used.     

Science has seen the children exploring the importance of exercise.  They have measured 
their heartbeat when resting and after exercise to see the change in their heart rate. 

 

  

 

 

For your information 

Please can you practice the words for the Christmas play with your child as frequently as 
possible – many thanks. 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 
child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 
you have read with them.    

Homework is due in on Thursday. 

       


